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Come and Design the future of Murray Park

Where: Murray Park (formerly known as Murray Road Recreation Ground), Murray Road, IP3 9AQ

When: 16th October 11am– 1pm

On the 16th Oct between 11am – 1pm, Murray Park Friends will be at the park.   We are looking for members of the public, to come along and help design the layout and facilities within the park and offer their opinions.  This is to enable us to development plan for the park.  Free refreshments will be available to participants. 

If the weather is poor please go to the Murrayside Community Centre – playgroup room, round the corner from the park on Nacton Road.

Why:

Up to £500,000 is needed to fulfil our long term vision of the park, which could include new tennis court, a pavilion with changing facilities, teen shelter, along with other play facilities.  The funds to achieve this will come from external funding bodies.  In order to access this funding, we need to show funders that the park’s vision has been created by the community, hence why we need Your designs. 

About Murray Park Friends:

In the Autumn of 2008, a number of local residents got together and established a constituted community group with the primary aim of developing the Murray Road Recreational Ground.  The park is located in a deprived area of Ipswich with limited sporting facilities and it suffers from a degree of anti sociable behaviour; however it is well used, and highly regarded locally – as shown by the 403 responses received to the Community Survey in March.  With this in mind, we feel the park is an important facility to maintain and improve, to give the local community a constructive way to spend time, stay health and enjoy the outdoors.  Due to the continuing shortage of funding within government, solely relying on the Council for funding is prohibitive and so we formed the group to access external funding.  The local council are acting as a supporting mechanism for the group and providing assistance where possible.  

For more information about the group, please visit our website at http://www.murrayparkfriends.yolasite.com/ or email us at murrayparkfriends@gmail.com
